
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

10 November 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 11 updates – amendment to Key Dates & Sixth Form Open Evening 

Further to the letter you received with the latest progress report I would just like to apologise for the 

error in the date of the mock exams.  These formal practice exams will take place in the week beginning 

4 December.  Please do take some time to talk to your child about how they are preparing for these, 

and whether they are coming along to all the different sessions teachers are offering at lunch time and 

after school. 

I would also like remind you that we hope to see every Year 11 student and their families at the Sixth 

Form Open Evening on Thursday 16 November, between 5.00-7.00pm.  We are extremely proud of our 

Key Stage 5 provision and are looking forward to giving you the opportunity to talk with teachers, hear 

from students and see the amazing facilities we have to offer our students when they reach this important 

stage in their education. 

 

Yours faithfully   

   

Mrs J Bell    

Headteacher  


